[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear UTVA Family,
Your SAGE testing is coming up next week!  Please be 30 minutes early and plan to pick up your student right at the end time. They will not be allowed to leave early.
Just a quick reminder about a few things:  Students are encouraged to bring a book, but please note that no electronic devices will be allowed.  If your student has a cell phone that they will be calling you on when testing is done, they will be able to leave this with teachers during testing and have it back once testing is over.  Students and parent (or guardian) will be given matching wrist bands to ensure that they are picked up by the correct parent or guardian. Please bring your student well rested and well fed.  Remind them we just want them to do their best and not stress!
Day 1
You are assigned to go to the Grand County Library site (Large Conference Room) at 257 East Center Street in Moab from 12:00 – 2:00 pm on Wednesday Feb. 4th.  
Day 2
You are assigned to go to the Grand County Library site (Large Conference Room) at 257 East Center Street in Moab from 12:00 – 2:00 pm on Thursday, Feb. 5th.  
Day 3
You are assigned to go to the Grand County Library site (Large Conference Room) at 257 East Center Street in Moab from 12:00 – 2:00 pm on Friday, Feb. 6th.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  We look forward to seeing you!
Thanks,
Teacher Name Here
